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Dear Year 4 Parents and Carers, 

VIOLIN LESSONS 

As you know your child has been learning the violin in the Year 4 whole class 

lessons during this year and hopefully has enjoyed the experience. There will 

be spaces for 8 violin pupils to have small group violin lessons in September.   

As you may be aware, there has been a very strong tradition of children playing 

the violin in Broadwater school for many years and we are keen to keep the 

tradition going.  Like anything that is worth doing, playing an instrument does 

need perseverance but the benefits and enjoyment factor are huge and it is a 

skill for life.  On top of that, once they have reached the required level there is 

the chance of making new friends by joining a string band at the local music 

centre which takes place at Bohunt School.  

If you would like more information about lessons, please contact me directly 

on sallys.violin@gmail.com.  Places will be allocated on a first come first served 

basis with the deadline to apply being 27th June 2025. 

Kind regards 

School Office on behalf of Sally Gibbins, Violin Teacher  
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